
Regulatory and Appeals Committee 

 

Dear Chairman and Councillors 

I would like to appeal for an extension to my vehicle RO10 VVP , a White Vauxhall 

Insignia first registered 16/07/2010. 

The licence is due to expire 22nd April 2024 and will be 13 years and 9 months old.  

The vehicle is in good condition inside and out and I keep it well maintained.  

I will present my vehicle to the Licensing Officer for inspection on request so that 

they can confirm that it was in good physical condition.  

If the vehicle is granted an extension, I understand that it is subject to 6/4 monthly 

inspections. 

In the current climate I cannot afford to replace this perfectly good vehicle with one 

that is under 5 years old. This vehicle is still in excellent working order so please 

consider my application for an extension. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Alpaslan Sahiner 


